Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

NOTICE TO PROCEED

August 14, 2023

GLORIA V. BERSAMINA
Owner/Authorized Representative
GEPESTCON CO.

23-M SCT. YBardolaza St.,
Brgy., Sacred Heart, Quezon City,
Metro Manila

Dear Ms. Bersamina,

The attached Contract of Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
GEPESTCON CO. that work may commence on the Annual General Pest Control at Iloilo
International Airport seven (7) days upon receipt of this notice. )

You shall be responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge Receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both the copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to Civil Aviation Authority of the
Philippines (CAAP), Tloilo International Airport.

Very truly yours,

ENGR. EUSEBIO MONSERATE JR. '
Acting Area Manager
Area Center VI

1 acknowledge receipt of this Notice on; August 18, 2023
Name of the Represemaii\’?x;fiﬁﬂidderi Gloria V. Bersamina - General Manager
I
l

Authorized Signature: ru



https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

